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Richard Reichelsdorfer

From: Elliot Levy <elevy18@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 11:10 PM
To: wtr1977@yahoo.com
Cc: Richard Reichelsdorfer; Brian Todd; leo.reise@talspar.ca; Cliff Black
Subject: Re: Question to PWS Jury for 2017 BFRWC

Yes, intra-crew communication device may be used, as long as the device is not able to transmit to other boats.

Elliot

On Wed, Aug 2, 2017 at 9:26 PM, Walt Raineri <wtr1977@yahoo.com> wrote:

TO: Leo Eise, Para World Sailing Jury Member, 2017 Blind Fleet Racing World Championships,
Sheboygan, Wisconsin, USA

Elliot Levy, Para World Sailing Jury Member, 2017 Blind Fleet Racing World Championships,
Sheboygan, Wisconsin, USA

Cliff Black, Para World Sailing Jury Member, 2017 Blind Fleet Racing World Championships,
Sheboygan, Wisconsin, USA

CC: Brian Todd, Para World Sailing Technical Delegate, 2017 Blind Fleet Racing World Championships,
Sheboygan, Wisconsin, USA

FROM: Walt Raineri, Skipper, Team BAADS,

DATE: August 2, 2017

RE: Question for PWS Jury about use of intra crew communication devices.

====================================================

Question to PWS Jury: May very high frequency electronic radio devices which facilitate intra-crew
communication on the same boat be used?

Answer:

====================================================
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Respectfully submitted.

Walter T. Raineri

Wtr1977@yahoo.com


